
Ambassador Kaitani’s Farewell Meeting with the President and 

Conferral of the Order of Honor to Ambassador Kaitani by the President 

 

On 20 July, Ambassador Toshio Kaitani paid a farewell call on President Giorgi 

Margvelashvili at the Presidential Palace. The President expressed his thanks for the 

Ambassador’s four-year-long work in Georgia and contributions in developing 

Japan-Georgia relations. 

     The President awarded the Ambassador the Order of Honor for his personal 

achievements. 

 

 

 

The Order of Honor 

(The photos have been provided by the Presidential Administration) 
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